Dean Sanders 10325 Elkhorn Creek Road Ashcamp, Kentucky 41512

February 24, 2015

RECEIVED

FEB 26 2015

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Jeff Derouen Executive Director Public Service Commission Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

Dear Sir:

I am a customer of Mountain Water District of Pike County, Kentucky and concerned about their application (Case Number 2014-00342) to raise the rates on the water and sewer.

I am asking you to please scrutinize the situation as closely as you can before you allow them to proceed.

In my personal opinion, that is a very poorly managed public service, if they would manage what money they take in per month they would have a surplus instead of a deficit, and have better service.

Before you make a decision, please figure what financial condition Mountain Water would be in if they managed the public service "in-house" without all of the out sourcing that they do.

Once again, the area that Mountain Water serves is probably the poorest area in the United States with a large majority of disabled and aged people on fixed incomes and a lot of sickness.

I am sure that you will make the right decision.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely yours

**Dean Sanders**